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STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON TECHNOLOGY SOLUTIONS
1500 Jefferson Street SE ▪ Olympia, Washington 98504-1501 
DATE:		October 2, 2025
TO:  	All Network Services Agreement – Wireline Ethernet and Fixed Wireless Services Vendors
FROM: 		Susan Steele, RFQ Coordinator
SUBJECT:  	Amendment #2 to 26-RFQ-007

Summary:
This amendment serves as the Official Question and Answer Document. 
This document is prepared by the Washington State Washington Technology Solutions (WaTech) and shall serve as the sole official reply to Vendor Questions submitted in response to 26-RFQ-007. Questions and responses are numbered for ease of reference only and are in no particular order or priority.  Questions and comments have generally been stated as they were received except that some questions may have been modified to maintain vendor confidentiality or to reduce redundancies.  The answers may only explain or clarify some aspect that is already addressed in the RFQ.  Some of the answers may also supplement or change what was previously stated in the RFQ or in an appendix.  It is important that Vendors review all questions and answers.

General Information:
Vendors are advised to obtain and thoroughly review the complete, formal RFQ located at: http://watech.wa.gov/procurement-announcements

In the amended RFQ deleted text normally appears struck through in black font, while added text is underlined in red font if applicable.  However, for this Amendment, only the applicable updated changes will be reflected in the updated Appendix A – Cost Model.   

[bookmark: _Ref11225465]1. Vendor Questions and Official Answers
 
	#
	Question
	WaTech Response

	1
	Can you please provide latitude and longitude for? 

	46.14213006418777, -122.89427940269539

	2
	DOLC0623 - We are expecting major delays with CPUD.  Asking for 300-days for a GII date for this location.  Hopefully, permitting will go faster and if so, (we) will install at the earliest date possible.

Address:
Ridgefield Junction Auto License
7509 South 5th St Ste 101-A,
Ridgfield, WA 98642-7157

	Yes, we will update the GII to 300 days for site DOLC0623.  Please see the updated Appendix A – Cost Model with the change reflected.

  Please remember to submit the most recent Appendix A – Cost Model with your response.
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